
Hello Henry Families,  

Welcome to Miss Khan’s 3-5 self contained class at Henry Elementary!  

We are excited to work together as a team with you to help 

your child to grow! 

The following items are suggestions to help support the start of the 

2023-2024 school year: 

  

Wish List 
1) Individually packaged snacks 

2 (Crayola) markers 

3) Glue sticks 

4) (Crayola) crayons  

5) White copy paper  

6) Kleenex 

7) (Ticonderoga) pencils  

8) Black dry erase markers 

9) Hand soap/hand sanitizer 

10) Water bottle 

11) Lysol Wipes 

12) Backpack (please no wheels) 

13) Headphones-will return at the end of the year 

  
 

Thank you! 

 

Sadia Khan, teacher 

Sandra Del Casale, TA 

Nataly Jamerson, TA  

 

 


